
 

Classroom News   
 

Class Name: Chillingham         Term : Summer 2 

What we have been 

learning: 

Some photos of  

our learning 
 

  This half term we’ve been very busy! We 

have been getting out and about to the 

woods and the park. We have been 

practicing for sports day and then taking 

part, we had a go at gardening and 

growing vegetables for the Summer Fete. 

We have been enjoying the lovely 

weather with water sensory time. As well 

as…. 

 

…creating our own story based on The 

Hungry Caterpillar for English. This included 

Art as we had to paint leaves to print the 

background to our pages and lots of 

communication lessons based on 

answering question relating to who was 

hungry and what did they eat.  

 

…continuing our independent skills to 

make toast or biscuits, dressing, washing 

and completing tasks on our own. 

 

…practising our communication skills in 

order to make requests, to make 

comments, sing, and create sentences 

and to have fun! 

 

Have a lovely Summer break! 

 

From the Chillingham Team. 

   

   
    

    
 

    
 

    

Dates to remember: 

 

Last day of this term is Friday 20th July 2018. 

First day of the new school year is Thursday 6th September 2018 

  


